ED GAINEY MAYOR



JENNIFER GULA
DIRECTOR & TREASURER

## CITY OF PITTSBURGH **DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE**

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

July 9, 2024

Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution amending Resolution 187 of 2024, which provided for the extension of a professional services agreement or agreements with NCR Corporation, to provide city-wide credit, debit, and e-check payment services for the collection of various program and permitting fees for the City of Pittsburgh by extending the term of the Agreement for five additional years at no cost to the City, and ratifying NCR Corporation's provision of city-wide credit, debit, and e-check payment services during the year 2023.

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Gula

Director of Finance/Treasurer